
 

 
 
 

 

Rustic Cabin Birch Candle 

 
 

 
Sold at Spotlight stores from 2 September 2016 to 4 October 2016 

 
Defect:   The birch surrounding the candleholder could catch fire and 

remain alight longer than permitted by the ban on combustible 
candle holders, Consumer Protection Notice No. 12 of 2011. 

 
Hazard:  Potential burns, serious injury or death if the candle catches fire. 
 
What to do:  Consumers should immediately stop using the candle and return the 

candle to a Spotlight store to obtain a full refund. 
 
Contact Details: Customers seeking a refund should contact their local Spotlight 

store or telephone Customer Service on 1300 305 405. 


